June 25th, 2018

Dear City Council Members,

As the owners of 225 Blanchard St. Berlin, NH, National EMS Institute is requesting the

use of the small section of the road located in front of the property during the period of August
2nd at 8am and ending on August 5th at 8pm. We are currently the sole property owner on that
road with the only other property being a vacant house that is owned by the City of Berlin. | have
outlined the lots that we currently own and have highlighted the road in which we are hoping to
have shut down. Many of our tenants for that weekend are bringing trucks and trailers for ATV
Fest and we are hoping to be able to accommodate our guests accordingly. Please see the
below city plans for a visual for the section of road we are referring to.
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We are able to provide liability insurance for the road in the amount of two million dollars

for that period of time. We find it to be extremely important to support the local economy during
this amazing event and hope that closing this small section of road will be possible. If you have
any questions in regards to the road closing or details associated with this request, please do
not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

Vicky McMorrow

Cheif Operating Officer
National EMS Institute
1-800-497-6732 x22




